
Visit by Ambassador Okada to the Saint Vincent and the Grenadines 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan 

to the Saint Vincent and Grenadines, visited the Saint Vincent from September 6th to 7th and met 

with Dr. the Honourable Ralph Gonsalvez, Prime Minister, the Honourable Sir Louis Straker, Deputy 

Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Commerce, and Mrs. Sandy Peters-Phillips, 

Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. Ambassador Okada also held a meeting with 

Mr. Raymond Ryan, Permanent Secretary of Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry, Fisheries and Rural 

Transformation, with his team to discuss the Arrowroot project. 

 

During his visit, Ambassador Okada visited the Arrowroot factory in Owia, north-east 

region of the island, and also met with two Japanese Overseas Cooperation Volunteers of JICA 

(Japan International Cooperation Agencies) who work with Vincentians in the sectors of 

Information Technology and Renewable Energy and Energy efficiencies. 
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Meeting with P.S. Ryan and his team 

 
Visit to Arrowroot Factory at Owia 


